LINCOLN LORE

Bulletin of the Lincoln National Life Foundation - - - - - Dr. Louis A. Warren, Editor Published each week by The Lincoln National Life Insurance Company, Fort Wayne, Indiana

Number 1107

FORT WAYNE, INDIANA

June 26, 1950

BEST MAGAZINE ARTICLE—FIRST QUARTER 1950

Members of the Randall family, through the medium of the New York Times, seem to have almost monopolized the honors for contributing each year during the first three months, the best Lincoln magazine article. This year Mrs. Ruth Painter Randall's essay on "Mrs. Lincoln Revealed in a New Light" appearing in the New York Times Magazine was given first honors by the Lincoln Foundation Advisory Group. Mrs. Randall's husband, James G. Randall, for the two years previous was given first honors for monographs appearing in the same publication.

Mrs. Randall's painstaking analysis of the references to Mrs. Lincoln in the generally accepted Herndon manuscripts and the repudiation of many of them clears the way for a better understanding of Abraham Lincoln's home life. She presents a historical Mrs. Lincoln who contributed much to her husband's advancement and was well qualified to fill the position of first lady of the land.

The list of magazine articles which follow, all dealing with some episode in the Lincoln story, appeared during the first quarter of 1950.

Anderson, Verena. 'Young Abe Lincoln," The Grade Teacher, Jan. 1950, 34-35, 88 pp.

Benjamin, Mary A. "Lincoln's Death," The Collector, March 1950, 49-51 pp.

Bullard, F. Lauriston. "A Correction of 'The Musical Mr. Lincoln'," Abraham Lincoln Quarterly, March 1950, 37-39 pp.

Bullard, F. Lauriston. "How Much Did Abraham Lincoln Owe To 'Luck'?" Lincoln Herald, Feb. 1950, 44-45 pp.

Caemmerer, H. Paul. "Our Most Famous Memorial and How It Grew," National Republic, Feb. 1950, 17-18, 31 pp.

Carruthers, Olive. "One Man's Lincoln," American Family, Feb. 1950, 20-22 pp.

Daly, John Jay. "A Famous Trial in an Armed Camp," National Republic, Feb. 1950, 3-4, 32 pp.

Dowling, John. "Lincoln: The Path to Destiny" (Continued in IV Parts). Sun Times (Chicago, Ill.), Feb. 9, 10, 11, 12, 1950.

Dunnington, L. L. "The Hand on the Door," Sunday Digest, Feb. 12, 1950, 3, 15 pp.

Eastman, Charles A. "A Half-Forgotten Lincoln Story," The Rotarian, Feb. 1950, p. 34.

Farragut, Clinton. "Abraham Lincoln as a Story-Teller," National Republic, Feb. 1950, 19-20 pp.

Farrington, Frank. "Unselfishness of Lincoln," Hobbies, Feb. 1950, p. 34.

Fehrenbacher, Don E. "The Nomination of Lincoln in 1858," Abraham Lincoln Quarterly, March 1950, 24-36 pp.

Gallico, Paul. "That This Nation Shall Not Perish," Milwaukee Sentinel Pictorial Review, Feb. 12, 1950.

Hanna, Hilton E. "The Spirit of Lincoln Lives On," The Butcher Workman, Feb. 1950, p. 4.

Harris, Alfred G. "Lincoln and the Question of Slavery in the District of Columbia," Part II. Lincoln Herald, Feb. 1950, 2-16 pp.

Houser, Selma Large. "Hero's Old Town," Forward, Feb. 11, 1950, 14-15 pp.

Kincaid, Robert L. "The Ageless Lincoln," Vital Speeches of the Day, March 1, 1950, 302-305 pp.

Lanis, Edward Stanley. "Allen Pinkerton and the Baltimore 'Assassination' Plot Against Lincoln," Maryland Historical Magazine, March 1950, 1-13 pp.

Luthin, Reinhard H. "The Lincolns in the White House," Look, Feb. 14, 1950, 74-76, 78, 81 pp.

Murphy, T. E. "I Spent a Day with Abe," Reader's Digest, Feb. 1950, 73-76 pp.

Pillsbury, Dorothy L. "'From A. Lincoln'," Descret News Magazine, Feb. 12, 1950, p. 19.

Pratt, Harry E. "Stephen A. Douglas, Lawyer, Legislator, Register and Judge: 1833-1843." Part II. Lincoln Herald, Feb. 1950, 37-43 pp.

Prugh, Dan F. "A Top Lincoln Collection," Columbus Sunday Dispatch Magazine, March 26, 1950, 12-13 pp.

Radin, Edward. "The Lincoln Murder Plot," Dayton Daily News, Camerica. Feb. 12, 1950, p. 16.

Randall, J. G. "President Lincoln," The Elks Magazine, Feb. 1950, 10-11, 41 pp.

Randall, Ruth Painter. "Mrs. Lincoln Revealed in a New Light," New York Times Magazine, Feb. 12, 1950, Section 6, 13, 45-47 pp.

Rose, Elbert B. "The Great and the Small," We Women, Feb. 1950, 2-4 pp.

Simons, Richard. "The Lincoln Story Told in Stone," The Indianapolis Star, Feb. 12, 1950, 19-20 pp.

Stumbough, Virginia. "The Tragic Story of Mrs. Lincoln," Chicago Sunday Tribune Grafic Magazine, Jan. 15, 1950, 6-7, 12 pp.

Thomas, Benjamin P. "Our Lincoln Heritage from Ida Tarbell," Abraham Lincoln Quarterly, March 1950, 3-23 pp.

Tobey, Dr. James A. "Life and Death in Lincoln's Time," Hygeia, Feb. 1950, 32-33, 54 pp.

Townsend, William E ."Lincoln in Louisville," Courier-Journal Magazine, Feb. 12, 1950, 7-9 pp.

Trott, Harlan. "Lincoln Said It Better," Christian Science Monitor Magazine Section, Feb. 4, 1950, p. 2.

Warren, Louis A. "A. Lincoln's Executive Mansion Library," Antiquarian Bookman, Feb. 11, 1950, 569-570 pp.

Wayne, Donald. "Lincoln: His Jokes Are Still Funny After 85 Years," Parade, Feb. 12, 1950, 12-13 pp.

Wheeler, Bruce E. "Lincolniana in 1949," Hobbies, Feb. 1950, 16-17, 25, 35 pp.

Wheeler, Bruce E. "Story of the Lincoln Shingle," Hobbies, Feb. 1950, 36-37, 41, 57 pp.

Wilburr, Harriette. "Destiny in a Log Cabin," The Woman, Feb. 1950, 17-18 pp.

Wood, Henry. "White House Wedding," The Indianapolis Star Magazine, Feb. 12, 1950, p. 16.

Zornow, William Frank. "Lincoln and Chase: Presidential Rivals. Part I. Chase, The Radicals' Champion," Lincoln Herald, Feb. 1950, 17-28 pp.

Anon. "Lincoln's Birth Is Marked at Indiana Shrine," Outdoor Indiana, Feb. 1950, 10-11 pp.